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Rod er A. Remington 
1756 Lyon Street, NE 
Grand Rapids, MI 49503-3718 
Phone Collect: 616-454-7730 

December 5, 2001 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Please accept this letter as a request for permission to use excerpts 
of your copyrighted material from your book, WHITEWASH IV: Top Secret 
JF1( Assassination Transcript, 1974. This use is for inclusion in a 
manuscript I have written with high hope for publication soon. The 
general subject is a series of suggestions I am offering future 
historians who will someday write history of the President Kennedy 
assassination. Much of the writing is concerned with what I regard as 
unacceptable methodology utilized by the Warren Commission in its 
investigation, and in the writing of its Report. My writing focuses 
primarily on the single-bullet theory. 

Enclosed is copy of your copyrighted material on pages 5-6 of 
Whitewash IV, and as well my projected use of it in the manuscript. 
If this use is acceptable to you, please advise me at your earliest 
convenience of any terms and/or conditions you may wish to impose. 
With the hope you will approve my request, I offer this suggestion: If 
you will phone me collect at 616-454-7730 and grant permission, I will 
then write you a record of both your permission and trite conditions 
governing it. My intention here is to save you the understandable 
effort involved in writing me. 

Conversely, if you choose to withhold permission, I will cheerfully 
delete my projected use of your material from the manuscript and that 
will the disposition of the inquiry. 	Should you decline to grant this 
permission, please call me collect and so advise me at your earliest 
convenience. 

With best wishes, I remain 


